
 

 

Binghamton Board of Electrical Examiners 
Inter-Department Correspondence 

 
Date:                 July 2, 2020 
To:  Board of Electrical Examiners Members 
From:  Jeramie Bell 
Subject: Minutes of Meeting of July 1, 2020 
Copies: Mayor David, Corporation Counsel, Johnson City & Endicott Electric Boards, Ray Standish, 

and File 
 
 
The meeting of the Board of Electrical Examiners was held on July 2, 2020 and called to order  
at 10:34 AM . 
 

Members Present Absent 

Chris Schleider X  

Alan Gardiner                                             X 

Bill Emmons X         

Jeramie Bell X  

Kevin McDevitt X  

Tom McIntosh                                            X  

   
Items discussed were: 

 
1. Minutes of the June 3, 2020 meeting were read and approved, motion to accept by Emmons, 

seconded by McDevitt, passed 4-0. 
2. Letter for Updating Grounding and Bonding of Electrical Service Due to the replacement of 

underground (lead) water lines was sent to Ray Standish, Daniel Turan, Franco Incitti and John 
Paddock. 

3. Application for Journeyman Electricians Exam was approved for Thomas Briggs. 
4. Application for Journeyman Electricians Exam for Mike Chantry pending further information. 

 
There being no further business before this Board a motion was made by Emmons, seconded by 
McDevitt to adjourn at 10:44 am, passed by unanimous voice vote. 

 
 

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday August 5, 2020 at 10:30am. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Jeramie Bell 
Secretary 


